
CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDUM  

State of Wisconsin

 
 
DATE: January 8, 2025 FILE REF: 02-28-595980 
 
TO: Issac Ross, SCR Supervisor  
 
FROM: Caroline Rice, Hydrogeologist  
 
SUBJECT: Enbridge Energy Line 6 Cambridge Site Visit 
 
 
Regional Spill Coordinator Trevor Bannister and I visited the Enbridge Energy Line 6 Cambridge Station 
Site on January 7, 2025. We met with Enbridge Operations and Enbridge’s environmental consultant from 
GEI consultants. We discussed the December 23, 2024, surface water sampling and the proposed next 
phase of investigation. We looked at the source area. The excavation had been previously filled. We 
assessed the adjacent unnamed creek. No sheens, odors, or other indications of impacts were observed in 
the creek. The creek was mostly frozen over. 
 
Photo Log: 

 

Standing on the southwest 
edge of the pump house 
looking northeast towards the 
area of the excavation. The 
excavation has been filled in. 
The PVC risers can be seen to 
the left.  
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Standing south of the pump 
house looking northwest 
towards the area of the 
excavation & the PVC risers.  
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Standing south of the pump 
house looking southeast. 
Looking at the southern 
temporary monitoring wells.  
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December 23, 2024, surface 
water sampling location. 
Most downstream sampling 
location. Looking 
south/southeast. 
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December 23, 2024, surface 
water sampling location. 
Adjacent to the facility. 
Looking south. 
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December 23, 2024, surface 
water sampling location. Just 
south of Highway 18. 
Looking east. 
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